
December 10, 1963 
A3 

Mr. Murray A. Lee 
16 Montgomery Road 
Toronto 18, Ontario 
Canada 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

I appreciate very much the expression of sympathy 
from the international Police Association, Canadian 
Section. 

It was very kind of you to take the time to write 
me as you did. Such expressions from fellow Police 
Officers are always extremely welcome. 

Very truly yours, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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